
Southeast Corridor Track Repair 
Weekly Update 

SE Corridor Track Repair Update 

Date: 11.15.2024 Reported by: Dennis Hanson 

Time (military): 0745 Job Title: Manager, Light Rail MOW 
 

Work completed in the last week : 
 
This weekly report covers Saturday 11/9/2024-Friday 11/15/2024 
 
In the last week, the Maintenance of Way (MOW) team installed 140’ of rail, including two beveled 
stock rails on switches in the Southeast corridor between University and Yale stations. The team worked 
ballast defects in the Southeast, Central Platte Valley and Parker Road corridors through ballast 
distribution, ballast dressing and tamping.  There will be minimal work performed Saturday November 
16 and Sunday November 17 this week due to a short work window and people power shortage on the 
weekends.  
Rail distribution, replacement, rail grinding, ballast work and slow zone mitigation will continue Sunday 
November 17 in the Southeast, Southwest and Parker Road (R-Line) corridors.  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  



Special Instructions:   

1. Save report using the date, time submitted, and SE Corridor as the file name, for example: 
 06.17.24 1500 SE Corridor  

2. Submit updated report every Friday by 8:00am to the Colorado PUC staff listed below:   
Rebecca.White@state.co.us 
Pamela.Fischhaber@state.co.us 
Jessica.Sava@state.co.us 

3. Copy the following RTD staff on each submittal update: 
Dave.Jensen@rtd-denver.com  
Stuart.Summers@rtd-denver.com 
Brian.Farris@rtd-denver.com 
Brady.Hollaway@rtd-denver.com 
Erik.Wright@rtd-denver.com 
Timothy.Walker@rtd-denver.com 
Mathew.Cross@rtd-denver.com 
Julie.Kirk@rtd-denver.com   
  

 

 Note:  All General Superintendents to pass on to their management team. 


